

200 South Meridian Street, Suite 400, Indianapolis, IN 46225
Mailing Address: P.O. Box 397, Indianapolis, IN 46206-0397
p: 317.637.4343 · f: 317.637.4344
www.ppink.org

Planned Parenthood of Indiana and Kentucky

January 29, 2016

Stephanie Hold
Acting Inspector General
Cabinet for Health and Family Services
Office of Inspector General
275 E. Main St.
Frankfort, KY 40621

Re: License application number 59040

Dear Ms. Hold:

We have received your correspondence dated January 28, 2016 concerning our November 19 application for an abortion facility license at 842 South 7th Street, Louisville, and appreciate your review of the agreements submitted with the application. We are working on getting these agreements revised, with the intention of re-submitting them to your office as soon as possible. As I hope our communications with your office reflect, we are committed to full compliance with all applicable licensing regulations, and began providing services only after receiving assurance from your office, in emails dated Dec. 1 and Dec. 7, that it would be appropriate while we awaited a survey.

In light of the matters outlined in your letter, please be assured that we will refrain from performing any abortion procedures until your office has conducted a survey of the facility in which we demonstrate appropriate compliance with KRS 216B.0435 and 902 KAR 20:360 and issued a license pursuant to your usual procedures. We assume that the survey process will be conducted in the normal course of operations of your office. However, we do request that this matter not delay your process of arranging for the survey.

Thank you for your attention to this matter, and please do not hesitate to contact me directly about any issues that may arise in the future.

Sincerely,

Suzannah Wilson Overholt Chief Operating Officer

Cc:

Steven D. Davis M. Stephen Pitt Carole Christian